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SERVICE INFORMATION

Should you need any further information do not hesitate to contact our company.

Quick couplings maintenance
It is recommended to lubricate all coupling parts regularly (approx. once a week) 
with waterproof grease to prevent leaks and damage of O-rings. If the unit is 
equipped with a spray gun the piston of the gun should also be lubricated.
In leaking quick couplings the O-rings should be replaced.
According to usage, however at least once a year, an expert should make service on 
the unit in order to prevent defects and failures when using the system. 
Experts are persons who due to their skilled experience have sufficient knowledge of 
low-pressure cleaning equipment and the like and are confident with the state work 
security regulations, accident preventing regulations, lines and generally acknowl-
edged technical regulations such as DIN-norms and VDE-provisions.

Foamatic - Extra safety – Non-return valve with blow-through
As an extra safety precaution we have implemented an extra non-return valve with 
blow through, so in case the system fails the water will not go back into the air sup-
ply but it will be blown out through the non-return valve. 
The valve is as standard installed in all Foamatics/Foamatic Maninstations.

 

DoorwayFoamer Kit
On request from our customers we have now added 1x coupling part male ½” and 
2x hose clamps for the “nozzle kit 1 Doorway sanitary system” Art. no. 0607944 
and 1x coupling part male ½” and 4x hose clamps  for the “nozzle kit 2 Doorway 

sanitary system” Art. no. 0607945.

Quick coupling maintenance,  non return valve with blow through and Doorway Foamer kit


